
ANNUAL SIGHT IN DAYS
September 28 - September 29, 2024

9am - 3pm
$5.00 per rifle     open to public

Volunteers needed (5 per day) to assist with
adjusting scopes, spotting and setting targets.  
Contact Mark Mills to schedule volunteer day/time. 
Thank you.

Bill Henderson, Mark Mills, Jim
Patrick and Bill Jernigan

www.btrpc.com                                                                                                                    September 2024

Range and Event Schedule

Sep 7 Work Party
9:00 am-3:00 pm. All ranges closed
Contact: Mark Mills, 541-410-0530

Sep 7 Range Orientation
9:00 am-11:00 am
at the Range Classroom
Contact: Lurlyn Patrick, 541-270-0785

Sep 9 Lincoln County Sheriff's Office
12:30 pm- 6:00 pm
50 Yard Range Closed
Contact: Mark Mills, 541-410-0530

Sep 12 Lincoln County Sheriff's Office
12:30 pm- 6:00 pm
50 Yard Range Closed
Contact: Mark Mills, 541-410-0530

Sep 14 .22 Rimfire Challenge
9:00 am-12:00 pm
At the Pistol Range
Contact: Mark Mills, 541-410-0530

Sep 16 BTRPC Membership Meeting 
6:00 pm, Timbers Restaurant, Toledo
Contact: Jim Patrick, 541-270-2767

Sep 17 Range Orientation
10:00 am-12:00 pm
at the Range Classroom
Contact: Larry Osborn, 775-219-9991

Sep 28 Annual Sight In Days
Sep 29 Rifle Range

Open to the Public, $5 per weapon
Contact: Mark Mills, 541-410-0539

President's Message
50 Yard Building Construction Has Begun

 
We started the 50
y a r d  B u i l d i n g
Construction late
July.  We will be
working on it for the
next two weeks 
starting Tuesday the
27th.  We are
planning on  doing
the first concrete
pout on range day,
September 7th. 

Maybe the second pour on Saturday the 14th. 
Contact Jim Patrick,
541-270-2767 if you
will be able to help. 
We will also e
working on the wood
shed roof on the
west side of the rifle
range. We will be
o r d e r i n g  m e t a l
roofing forboth.  With
some luck we should
be done with both projects by the end of
September.



November 28, 2024
Details will be published next month in the
newsletter and on the website.

WANTED
Newsletter Editor

Starting in December for the January edition
contact Lurlyn for more information

541-270-0785, newsletter.btrpc@gmail.com

If you have not
seen our new
berm on the west
side of the rifle
r a n g e ,  i t  i s
impressive. It also
did not cost us
anything. Always

Construction was doing a project for the Siletz
Tribe and needed to dispose 16,000 yards of dirt. 
They took down the trees, some of which were
milled to use on the 50 yard building. They also
graded, laid and rolled the road from the street to
the rifle range.  The road is in the best shape ever
in my memory.  Really liking the progress we have
been making in the last few months.   

Jim Patrick

Manager's Message

We are continuing to work on the 50 yard
building.  I want to remind everyone to use
caution around the construction site.
Also, deer hunting season starts October 5th so
the sight in days will be the weekend before. 
There is  $5 fee per weapon sighted in,
regardless if you are a member or not.   As
always, if you have any questions let me know.

Mark Mills

2024/2025 BTRPC Officers:

President: Jim Patrick
(541) 270-2767
jbpatrick@newportnet.com

Vice President: Mark Mills
(541) 410-0530
manager.btrpc@gmail.com

Secretary: Jennifer Patrick
secretary.btrpc@gmail.com

Treasurer/ Joe Oberding
Membership: 702-813-1559

treasurer.btrpc@gmail.com 
Member at Large: Bill Henderson

(541) 609-1021
Range Manager: Mark Mills

(541) 410-0530
manager.btrpc@gmail.com

Bookkeeper, Lurlyn Patrick
Newsletter/Range (541) 270-0785
Orientation Inst.: newsletter.btrpc@gmail.com
Range Orientation Larry Osborne
Instructor 775-219-9991

baagman@msn.com

"There is a time in late September when the
leaves are still green and the
days are still warm, but
somehow you know that it is
all about to end, as if
summer was holding its
breath, and when it let it out
again, it would be
autumn." — Sharyn
McCrumb



 

 

Vintage 

J.C. Higgins Rifle 

Model 103.16 

.22 LR 

For more info: Jim Patrick 541-270-2767 

Raffle tickets available at Wesley’s Trading Post  

or from Board Members at special events 

Drawing at the December 16, 2024 

Membership Meeting 

Must be 18 to enter 

Don’t need to be present to win 

Only 500 tickets available 

Tickets 

$1 each / 6 for $5 

Christmas Raffle 

Donated by Walter Perrill 
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